
 

 

 

 
 

 

 
Via Electronic Tariff Filing System 

 

September 10, 2015 

 

Ms. Marlene H. Dortch, Secretary 

Federal Communications Commission 

9300 E. Hampton Drive 

Capitol Heights, MD 20743-3813  

 

Re: Tariff Advice Letter No. 2 

 

Dear Ms. Dortch: 

 

TNCI Operating Company LLC (“TNCI OpCo”) submits to the Commission amended Sheet Nos. 2, 42 and 43 

to the Company’s switched exchange access tariff, Tariff F.C.C. Tariff No. 1 for incorporation into the 

Company’s tariffs.  

 

With these amendments, TNCI OpCo bifurcates interstate access rates in California by establishing 

separate rates for the Verizon California service territory. Pursuant to 47 CFR § 61.26(B), TNCI OpCo 

adopts Verizon’s corresponding interstate originating and terminating per minute switched exchange 

access rates set forth in The Verizon Telephone Companies Tariff F.C.C No.16, Section 6, by reference.  

TNCI OpCo further updates a tariff citation.  
 

An FCC Remittance Advice Form 159, and credit card payment of the Commission’s tariff filing fee have 

been submitted electronically. 

 

Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Questions concerning this filing may be directed to the 

undersigned. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
MILLER ISAR, INC. 

 
Andrew O. Isar 

 

Regulatory Consultants to 

TNCI Operating Company LLC 

 

Enclosure 

 

 

 
 

 

Andrew O. Isar 

         


